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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments:

Paul Wilson <plwilson@mhi.ca> 
Tuesday, April 10, 2012 2:52 PM 
Bown, Charles W. 
Allen Snyder (amsnyder; Mack Kast (mkast 
FW: Professional Services - Engagement with MHI 
P Wilson - April 10, 2012.pdf

Hello Charles, we have the all clear from the PUB to engage with the Government of Newfoundland and labrador.

As discussed this morning, I will allocate some time Thursday morning (9:00 am) to hammer out the scope of 
work. Thus far, I am protecting the week of the 16th to bring people down to St. John's for meetings with you and 
Nalcor.

Talk to you then,

Paul Wilson

From: Barbara Thistle [mailto:bthistle@pub.nl.ca] 
Sent: April-lO-12 11:57 AM 
To: Paul Wilson 

Subject: Professional Services - Engagement with MHI

Mr. Wilson:

Please see attached correspondence from the Board with regard to the above subject matter. A paper copy will follow 
by mail.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board.

Barbara Thistle 
Executive Secretary and Assistant Board Secretary 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
P. 0. Box 21040 (120 Torbay Road) 
St. John's, NL 
AlA 5B2 
Tel: (709) 726-0473 
Fax: (709) 726-9604 
E-mail: bthistle@pub.nl.ca
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